
MR-00444 – Reliability-Related Information 

TP Member Rationale to Support Vote 

Robert 
Reinmuller 
 
Representing 
Transmitters 

Hydro One commented on the interpretation back at the March 
TP meeting and the concerns were related to the wider 
implications of rewriting all references to reliability-related 
information impacting operations and the  connection process. 
Based on the response from Mr. Hartwell indicating that the 
change would only apply to the fully-italicized term and not the 
other occurrences with partial italics, and there will be no wide 
ranging impact to MM/MR’s; I support the changes proposed. 

Joe Saunders 
 
Representing 
Distributors 

I voted "In Favour", to recommend to the IESO Board for 
consideration, to amend the market rules to remove appendices 
4.5A to 4.9 in Chapter 4.  Market Participants now submit 
information on line. Changes were also made to Chapter 5 to 
provide consistency between the market rules and Market 
Manual 11, part 11.3. The amendments to the market rules will 
not impact market participants obligations.    

 


